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Notes:
Advice from the Department of Health to 
be adhered to at all times. 
www.health.gov.au

Written confirmation of the requirement 
to self-isolate i.e. travel itinerary, medical 
certificates may be required. Speak to 
your direct manager.

Close contact is someone who has 
been face to face for at least 15 minutes, 
or been in the same closed space for 
at least 2 hours, as someone who has 
tested positive for the COVID-19 when that 
person was infectious. 

Are you experiencing 
 COVID-19 symptoms?  

Have you recently arrived 
into the country from  

overseas?

Have you had ‘close 
 contact’ with someone 

who has a confirmed case 
of COVID-19?

Have you contracted 
COVID-19?

Do not come to work or leave 
the site immediately.

Do not come to work.  
Self-isolate for 14 days as per  

Department of Health Guidelines.

Do not come to work.

Notify your direct manager by phone. 

Notify your direct manager by phone  
and provide written confirmation that  

you have contracted Covid-19.
Notify your direct manager by phone. 

If you begin to show signs of symptoms of COVID-19 call the Health Line on  
1800 022 222 for advice or your medical practitioner.  

 

Call the Health Line on  
1800 022 222 for advice or your medical 

practitioner.   

Do not come to work.  
Self-isolate for 14 days as per  

Department of Health Guidelines.

If you ARE NOT sent for testing 
stay at home until you are recovered 

and then return to work.

POSITIVE

(See above ‘Have you contracted COVID-19’)

NEGATIVE
Follow any instructions from your medical 
practitioner and see out remainder of any 
self-isolation period then return to work.

If you ARE NOT sent for testing 
stay at home until you are recovered 

and your self-isolation period has expired  
and then return to work.

If you ARE sent for testing
remain at home in self-isolation until 

your test results are received.

Follow instructions from your medical 
practitioner and all advice provided by 

the Department of Health. 

Remain at home in self-isolation until 
recovered and cleared by your medical 

practioner to return to work. 

Provide your direct manager with 
written confirmation that you are fit to 

return to work.


